
 

 

 

 
 

 
Landis Communities Report 
May 19, 2021 
 
This report contains information 
updated through May 18, 2021.  
 
Vaccination rates continue to 
increase slightly. We are finding 
that the majority of new team 
members have received at least 
one dose of the vaccine prior to 
starting employment. We are also 
seeing an increase in the number 
of team members signing up for 
on-site clinics. 
 
Vaccination clinics at Phoebe 
Pharmacy on the Landis Homes 
campus are held the first and third 
Thursday of each month from 
1:30-3:30 p.m. Vaccines are 
available to Landis Communities 
residents, clients and team 
members. To schedule an 
appointment, ask questions or 
voice concerns, please contact 
Jenny Sheckells at 
jsheckells@landis.org or 
717.381.3573.  
 
A Landis Communities Update 
was shared yesterday regarding 
the use of face coverings. Those 
on the Landis Homes campus 
should note that we received 
word from PeoplesBank and 
Phoebe Pharmacy that their 
corporate policies required that 
residents continue to wear 
masks in their locations,  
regardless of vaccination status.  
We anticipate that PS Salon will have the same  
requirement, but we are awaiting confirmation. 
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One new case of COVID-19 was reported this week in Residential Living at Landis 

Homes. 

Other communications and videos can be found on our website:  www.landis communities. 
org/COVID 
 
 


